
Dear expectant parents,

Thank you so much for taking the time to get to know us. We know a lot of these letters

probably start to sound the same. It’s hard to write to someone you’ve never met, especially

regarding such a personal and difficult decision. We are so grateful that you have chosen life

and are considering adoption for your child.

If you choose us to parent your child, we promise to unconditionally love and cherish

your child. He or she will know of your selfless sacrifices and courageous decision to choose

adoption. You will hold a place of importance and respect within our family. Your child will be

included, celebrated and encouraged. We aren’t perfect. Our house isn’t always clean and the

dishes aren’t always done. We don’t drive the fanciest cars or have huge offices, BUT we do

have a lot of fun and a lot of love. We promise to surround your child with positive influences

and godly examples. We want you to know that you are valuable and made in the image of God.

We are praying for peace and comfort as you make this decision.

With love,

Robert & Rebecca


